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MEMORANDUM  

To: Faculty Senate 

From: Christine Horne, Chair, Steering Committee 

Date: November 16, 2022 

Subject: Proposal to Redesignate the Doctor of Nursing Practice from a Graduate to a 
Professional Degree Program 

The proposal was distributed to Steering and FAC. The FAC committee chair asked for 
information regarding whether faculty had been consulted on this change; Craig Parks 
provided a response that was deemed satisfactory. Steering approved the change on 
November 10, 2022. 

Christine Horne  
Faculty Senate Chair 
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